Mr. Dan Bolon, Public Utility Building, Salina, Kansas.

Dear Dan:

I beg your pardon for the delay in answering your kind letter of the 18th ultimo, but I have been swamped with the beginning of our conditioning program here at the University this fall.

I am sending you some of the printed material we have regarding our conditioning program, and also a sketch of the obstacle course. We have one obstacle course south of the gymnasium and another near the stadium.

We are using as a guide the Basic Field Manual of the War Department, FM 21-20, which may be obtained from the Superintendent of Documents at Washington, D. C., for 30% a copy.

If you have any specific questions concerning our program I shall be happy to hear from you.

cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH